
DEALER REPORT
DECEMBER, 2018

THE LATEST FROM QUEST ENGINEERING

HOLIDAY HOURS

Quest Engineering Inc. offices and manufacturing facilities will be closed on the following dates for the holidays:

Monday, December 24
Tuesday, December 25

Monday, December 31
Tuesday, January 1

If there is anything else we can do for you at this time, or if you wish to express any comments or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me directly at: chris@questcabinets.com or call 262-334-4949 Ext 4499.

Sincerely,

Chris Lefeber
President/CEO


